

March 7, 2016

Dear Registrar Professionals

I can't believe it is already time to think Spring. I have missed all of you so much that I couldn't wait any longer to announce our Spring 2016 SUNY Registrars' Conference! Our conference will be held June 8-10, 2016 at the Niagara Falls Convention Center and the Sheraton at the Falls.

Please plan to join me for an agenda packed full of opportunities for learning and networking. This is the perfect occasion to reconnect with friends and colleagues from near and far. We have several great sessions lined up based on past campus feedback. Having concerns with the Clearinghouse? Come find out more from our newest contact – Bob Haushalter! Wanting to know more about Transfer Finder? Now is your chance to ask! We are working hard to provide you with "live" updates from SUNY representatives and plans are under way for providing some professional development regarding stress management. (Stress?!?!?!? In our line of work – NEVER!) Of course, we will be going on a "date" with our vendors and asking those burning questions at Cracker Barrel!

Reservations for both the Conference and the Sheraton at the Falls can be made immediately. Please review the hotel reservation information attachment for specific details. We highly encourage payment via our secure online-portal linked to the registration page. Head over to http://www.sunyra.com/events/spring-2016-conference and register today.

Early Bird Registration deadline for the conference is May 7.

Late Conference Registrations, with applicable \$50 fee, will be accepted until June 1.

The deadline for hotel reservations at the discounted rate is May 7. All hotel reservations made after May 7 will be subject to normal hotel rates.

On behalf of the SUNYRA Executive Board, we hope to see you at the conference in Niagara Falls!

Sincerely,

Maureen Artale SUNYRA President

Registrar - SUNY Oneonta